
From: Norm [galeforce@mtaonline.net] 
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2011 1:59 PM 
To: Jomo Stewart 
Subject: HB20 
 
Mr. Stewart,  
 
I am vehemently against HB20.this is the same bill that Mr.Stoltz tried to pass last year as HB266.It was 
voted on and failed  unanimously by the Board of Fish.it was a bad Bill then and is a bad Bill now.I would 
hope Mr. Stoltz would quit wasteing yours and my time with this Bill.   
 
Thank You,    
 
Norm Campbell   
Big Lake,Alaska 

 


